
                         YOUR MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINES     
                               QUARTERLY REPORT                                                            

  

 
                            DECEMBER YOUTH CAMPS 

 

                                   BIBLE SCHOOL STUDENTS 

 
                             SOUL- WINNING MINISTRY 

 

                                       PREACHING MINISTRY 

 
                                         CHURCH SERVICES 

 
                                        BAPTISM MINISTRY 

DEAR PARTNERS IN THE 

LORD’S VINEYARD, 

GREETING IN CHRIST’S 

MOST PRECIOUS NAME! 

HERE ARE SOME PICTURES 

TO PROVE THAT GOD IS 

USING US TO GLORIFY HIM 

AND TO OBEY HIS VISION TO 

WIN THE LOST FOR HIM. 

YOU ARE OUR 

ENCOURAGEMENTS TO GO 

ON AND KEEP ON SERVING 

THE LORD. YOUR 

PARTNERSHIP IS A GREAT 

HELP TO US, PLEASE 

CONTINUE TO GIVE YOUR 

INVESTMENT FOR THE 

SALVATION OF THE LOST 

SOULS HERE IN THE 

PHILIPPINES. 

WE ARE SO GRATEFUL TO 

YOU FOR YOUR LOVE FOR 

MISSIONS AND YOUR LOVE 

TO US AS MISSIONARIES YOU 

ARE ALWAYS IN OUR 

PRAYERS. 

 

YOURS TRULY, 

BRO. BENSON & FAMILY 


